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AFC - CCP Committee Progress Report 

 
COMMITTEE NAME: CERTIFIED COLLEGE PROFESSIONAL PROGRAM 
Chair:     Christine Tripp 
Staff Liaison:     Lucia Fishburne 

 
1) Participants Update 

 14 2019 Graduates 

 14 new FCPC applicants since the new year 

 60 participants in the program (not all are active) 

 Several inactive participants from past years have become active again. Staff is continuing to reach out 
to all inactive participants and encourage them to become active again. 

 
Recruitment 

 “For CCP By CCP” Session scheduled for Wednesday, November 6 from 3:00 pm – 4:00 pm in the 
Edinburgh 9 meeting room during 70th AFC Annual Meeting & Conference at the Innisbrook Resort.  
 

2) Program Highlights 

2020 CCP CORE+ Offerings:   CORE+ workshops are intended to present innovative and cutting edge 

professional development opportunities to enhance the current CCP program content. The goal for 

2020 is to offer at least two more of the one-day workshops Alpha Umi has customized for the AFC CCP 

Program. “5G Power Skills for College Professionals”, the first one-day workshop of four, was offered 

this past September and attracted 18 attendees. The AFC staff are working with Alpha Umi to identify 

the next date and location. 

 New CEU Tracking Capability in MemberClicks – Members will be able to login, upload and track their 

CCP credits within their profile on the regular AFC website. Staff is currently testing the feature with 

the goal of making this new functionality “live” January 2020. 


